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This bill is a violation of our freedom to bare arms. Not only is it based on false 

information.  States with looser gun laws are actually  safer.  But there is absolutely  

no structural  in place to let us law abiding citizens get a license to purchase a fire 

are. There for you are denieing us firearms.  And turning law abiding  citizens  into 

criminals.  This bill needs to be put to another vote and needs  to be by county 

majority  not popular vote. Many of us blue caller actually have to work Americans  

need firearms to protect our livestock  animals  and I'm sure you never have had to 

scare away a pack of coyote  trying to eat your income (you probably never have 

fired a weapon) but it's hard to do so on 10 round limits. Please  fight for our right to 

bare arms . And oppose this bill 


